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13 September 2025 
 
 

Upcoming works in Wentworth – come along to drop in 
event to find out more 
 
We’re getting in touch to let you know that Yorkshire Water, along with our delivery 
partners MMB, will be carrying out essential works in Wentworth to help improve 
local infrastructure and protect the environment. These are due to start on 
Monday 22 September. 
 
This £3 million investment will involve installing a new sewage pumping station off 
Cortworth Lane, a 1.25km rising main, and a gravity sewer. These upgrades will 
intercept wastewater flow from Wentworth Garden Centre, transferring it to the 
Aldwarke wastewater treatment site. 
 
To carry out the work safely and efficiently, traffic management will be in place as 
follows: 
 

 From 22 September (approx. 3–4 weeks): Full closure of Hague Lane at the 
junction with Main Street / Cortworth Lane. Access to Wentworth Garden 
Centre will be maintained via Thorpe Hesley and will still be accessible via 
footpath. 

 From 6 October (approx. 8 weeks): Temporary traffic signals on Cortworth 
Lane, starting at the Hague Lane junction. 

 January 2026: Night-time closures at the Cortworth Lane / Hague Lane 
junction. 

 
Please note that these dates may be subject to change. 



 
We’re committed to keeping you informed and minimising disruption. To support 
this, we’re hosting a community drop-in event on Thursday 25 September, 4pm 
– 7pm, at the Mechanics Institute, Main Street, Wentworth. 
 
Come along to meet the project team, ask questions, and learn more about the 
work. 
 
Standard working hours will be Monday to Friday, 7.30am to 5pm but on occasion 
we may need to work later or at the weekend.. 
 
We understand that roadworks can be inconvenient, and we truly appreciate your 
patience and understanding while we carry out these vital improvements. 
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please contact our 
Customer Experience team on 0344 848 1099, quoting reference Capital 
YW.201300. Lines are open Monday to Friday, 8am to 5pm. 
 
Thank you again for your support. 
 

Let’s save water, together! 
 

This year, Yorkshire has had the driest spring on record as well as a dry warm 
summer, and as a result, our reservoirs are much lower than usual. If you can help 
us to save water by switching off a tap, having a shower instead of a bath, or 
being more water conscious in your garden, it could be a big help. We’ve 
enclosed a leaflet with some more handy tips.   

 
Yours sincerely 
The Customer Experience Team 
Yorkshire Water Services 
 


